
News story: Civil news: changes to
means and merits amendments in CCMS

Changes have been made to the way providers submit an amendment to means and
merits assessments in the Client and Cost Management System (CCMS).

Why are you making these changes?

The changes have been made in response to feedback from providers and should
help you to save time.

What are the changes about?

CCMS will now allow you to:

Guidance on making amendments is available on the ‘managing live cases’
section of the CCMS training website.

Further information

Digital.Assist@justice.gov.uk – to contact our training team

CCMS training: managing live cases – to download training modules on
amendments
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